
 
 

 

 
 

  
London Cycling Campaign response to Newham Council consultation on 
Romford Road 
 
https://newhamco-create.co.uk/en/projects/luf-romford  
 
About LCC 
London Cycling Campaign (LCC) is a charity with more than 20,000 
supporters, of whom more than 11,000 are fully paid-up members. We 
speak up on behalf of everyone who cycles or wants to cycle in Greater 
London; and we speak up for a greener, healthier, happier and better-
connected capital. 
 
Response 
London Cycling Campaign strongly supports these proposals and further to 
the points outlined below, we support the more detailed consultation 
response submitted by our borough group, Newham Cyclists.  
 
We are very pleased to see this scheme of such high quality that includes 
safe junction design that will allow people to cycle safely on this Top 
corridor of the Strategic Cycling Network. 
 
More specifically, we request that Newham Council: 
 

• Delivers cycle tracks on Romford Road in full and as quickly as 
possible, without compromising on protection, width, or junction 
design 

• Co-ordinates with Redbridge Council to allow the cycleway to 
continue to Ilford Town Centre 

• Future-proofs the scheme for low traffic neighbourhoods on the 
nearby side streets and for cycle tracks on the main roads that cross 
it to ensure that the cycle route on Romford Road is not 
compromised by rat-runs 
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